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Mon 16th—Start of 

“Kind Ambition” 

projects across 

school. 

 

27th May Finish at 1.30 

for Summer Term 

Break 
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This term we started our whole school “Kind Ambition” learning. 

Each class will look at different careers and experience them first 

hand through visitors and visits. 

EYFS – My safari – caring for myself, my family and animals. (Visit 

from Dentists, Nurse, Children’s Centre, Zoo, visit to Farmer Teds and 

part of Year 6 campaign. 

Year 1 – People who care for me -Visits to Hospital, University, visits 

from Nurse, occupational Health , midwife and part of Year 6 cam-

paign 

Year 2 – Making a positive impact -Workshop and visit to Dog’s Trust, 

Cinema “Bad Guys”, workshop on endangered species, Radio sta-

tion, Princes trust hairdressers, and part of Year 6 campaign. 

Year 3 – Discovering our world -Historians and archaeologists (visits 

to Museum for archaeological dig workshops, artist, visit to Chester 

for Roman City tour, and part of Year 6 campaign 

Year 4 – A whole world of sport -Visits from Everton FC – coding web-

site sessions, Liverpool football coach, England Women’s coach and 

scout – football session, lessons from Pro golfer, Latin American 

Dance, water sports, equality and diversity sessions, keeping fit – 

physiotherapists. 

Year 5 – Construction and community architects, Williamson tunnel 

visit, Museum of Liverpool construction sessions, Wrexham football 

player session, Liverpool football coach, England Women’s coach 

and scout – football session, lessons from Pro golfer- Liverpool’s key 

Buildings visits.. Visit to university of Liverpool for Maths and compu-

ting. 

Year 6 – The power of photography -Year 6 were due to learn about 

recycled fashion, being stewards of our planet, how communication 

has changed and in art and design –photography lessons, pho-

toshoot in school, artist creating recycled fashion exhibition at Liver-

pool Hope, photography to not only learn these skills but develop 

their teamwork skills as they work across all year groups. Power PE 

sessions and Liverpool University delivering Maths workshops.  



“It is not how much we have, but how much we 
enjoy, that makes happiness.” –Charles Spurgeon  

 

British and Gospel 

Values 

THANK YOU FOR THE GENEROSITY OF OUR 
FAMILIES FOR HELPING TO RAISE OVER £650 
FOR 

Thankfulness 

Gratitude is a 

special gift given 

to us by God. 

Gratitude is 

fundamentally 

about not taking 

things for granted. 

It is being thankful 

for what we have 

and receive.  

Gratitude is 

strongly 

associated with 

greater happiness. 

Gratitude helps 

people feel more 

positive emotions, 

relish good 

experiences, 

improve their 

health, deal with 

adversity.  

 

THE IMPORTANCE OF 

ARRIVING ON TIME—

(08.45-08.55AM) 

WHOLE SCHOOL 

PHONICS AND 

READING TAKES 

PLACE FROM 9AM—

9.45 

THE IMPORTANCE OF 

PHONICS 

PHONICS IS ESSENTIAL 

FOR CHILDREN TO 

BECOME SUCCESSFUL 

READERS AND 

SPELLERS/WRITERS IN 

THE EARLY YEARS OF 

SCHOOLING AND 

BEYOND.  
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UN Rights of the Child 

 

Thank you to all our com-

munity for supporting our 

Close Harmony concert 

arranged by Mr Howarth 

to raise funds to pur-

chase musical instru-

ments—we raised over 

£600—amazing! 



CLASS OF THE WEEK— 

CLASS 3 
This week, Year 3 have been exploring the theme of Pentecost. 

We have explored how the energy of the Holy Spirit is as strong as 

the energy from the wind and fire. To help us understand this, we 

have made pinwheels to 

think about how strong 

the wind would need to 

be to move them. We 

have also learnt a song 

about the Holy Spirit to think about the gifts that it gives us. 

Our topic this half term is the “The Romans “and we have been 

reading the story of Romulus and Remus to think about how Rome 

was founded. We will be exploring what life was like and how the 

Romans changed our lives.  

We have also started our art project of using a range of printing 

techniques to create a mosaic.  

Year 3 have got an exciting week coming up! Next week, we will 

be visiting Chester where we 

will be marching as a 

Roman army, visiting the 

amphitheatre, visiting the 

museum to explore the 

remaining Roman walls of 

the city and learning  about 

how to fight and live as a Gladiator. We will also be visiting the 

University of Liverpool to complete an archaeological dig and 

sharing our ideas of what Dreams, Kindness, Love and Respect 

mean to us to a film crew that Year 6 are working with. 

We are so excited. 

 

THIS WEEK YEAR 3 HAVE 

BEEN READING : 

ROMULUS AND REMUS  

ROMAN FICTION AND 
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As per our school uniform policy, please ensure your child is in the correct 

uniform. If you have any issues, please see the school office who may be 

able to help source it for you. If children are not in the correct PE kit then 

the school will have white T shirts and black shorts or leggings to change 

into for the school day. Thank you for your support. 

P.E 

Please ensure 

that the correct 

PE kit is worn. 


